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FALL RIVER VALLEY LIBRARY NEWSLETTER

New Library Hours: 

Wednesday 10am-2pm 

Thursday 2-6pm 

Saturday 10am-2pm 

Address:
43250 Highway 299E
P.O. Box 176
Fall River Mills, CA 96028

Contact Information:
Phone: (530) 336-6445
Email:
Library.fallrivervalley@
gmail.com

Where is your favorite 
place to read?
Email your photo to 
library.fallrivervalley@gmail.com. 
A poster with the photos will be 
displayed in the library. 

Thank you to Maggie Torres for 
sending this sweet photo of Finley 
in her favorite reading spot. 

The Fall River Valley Library 
Annual Summer Yard Sale 
will be held in August. It’s 
going to be a BIG one! We are 
so thankful for all of our 
volunteers who have been 
working hard to prepare for it. 

…IT’S REOPENING DAY! 
Our doors will reopen on 
June 24th at 10am with 
modified hours. Per 
recommended guidelines, 
time in the library and 
computer use will be limited 
to 30 minutes per patron. 
Masks are required. Wifi will 
be available in the Reading 
Garden as indoor public 
seating will remain closed. 
For additional details, please 
contact the library. 

 “IMAGINE YOUR STORY”
The 2020 Summer Reading Program 
will be an online program this year. 
Each week readers will be encouraged 
to engage in a new kind of reading as 
they imagine and create their own 
story. For details visit our website: 
www.fallrivervalleylibrary.com.

Follow us on 
Facebook & Instagram

Volunteer Opportunity
The library is currently 
looking for a volunteer to 
help with lawn 
maintenance. 
If interested, please 
contact the library. 
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2020 READING CHALLENGE

1 BOOK/WEEK  =  1 CHANCE IN DRAWING

The 2020 Reading Challenge Continues! Each Reading Challenge 
Slip enters you into a drawing for a prize. Adults and young adults have 
two drawings at the end of June and December. Juveniles and children 
have quarterly drawings at the end of June, September, and December. 
Stop by the library and drop off your June Reading Challenge Slips to 
be entered into the upcoming drawing. Winners will be announced in 
the July newsletter.

Information about upcoming 
activities and events, new books, 
and volunteer opportunities at 
www.fallrivervalleylibrary.com.

2020 Board of Directors
President: Walt Oilar
Vice President: Margie Boyle
Secretary: Allison Cassity
Treasurer: Lorraine O’Brien
Director: Lauren Bridgeman
Director: Beatriz Millington
Director: Don Tucker
Director: Mattea Watkins

Library Manager: Joleene Ross

Library Board Meetings are 
open to the public. They are 
held on the third Thursday of 
every month at 4:30pm in the 
Phyllis Room and via phone. If 
interested in joining the meeting, 
please send an email to 
library.fallrivervalley@gmail.com 
to inquire about upcoming 
meeting details, which are 
evolving due to Covid-19 
restrictions. 

                Please email information about topics of interest for this newsletter to bjvpro@yahoo.com. 

Fall River Century Bike Ride, 
Saturday, July 18th from 
8am-3pm. If you would like to 
volunteer, please call the library 
for more details. 

DRIVE UP 
COVID-19 TESTING

at 
Fall River Valley 
Health Center

43658 Highway 299E
June 25, 2020

10:00am-12:00 noon

Call (530) 225-5591
Registration is required

(Testing is in partnership with 
Shasta County Public Health’s 

Roadmap to Reopening)

ResourceMate is coming soon to the library website. 
This online public access catalog service will allow 
you to search for and reserve hardback books from 
home so you can just stop by and quickly pick up 
your selections.

Open a book
And you will find

People and places of every kind;
Open a book

And you can be 
Anything that you want to be;

Open a book
And you can share

Wondrous worlds you find in there; 
Open a book
And I will too

You read to me 
And I'll read to you. 

OPEN A 
BOOK
by
Jane Baskwill

Wayside Garden Club 
Country Garden Tour
Sunday, June 28, 2020

9am-3pm
$20.00

Tickets sold at 
McArthur Farm Supply, 
Valley Hardware, Hovis 
Hardware, Big Valley 

Nursery, and on day of tour 
at the Inter-Mountain 

Fairgrounds.
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